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December 22, 2023 
 
 
 

To:  Plastic Market Development Payment Participants 
 
 
Subject:  Plastic Market Development (PMD) Payment Structure Workshop 

The Department of Resources Recycling & Recovery (CalRecycle) will be holding a 
workshop on Wednesday, February 14, 2024, via Zoom to review the PMD Payment 
Structure announced on December 8, 2023. Beginning with the 2024 calendar year, 
PMD payments will be based on the payment structure as outlined in the December 8th 
announcement until further notice.  
 
At the workshop, CalRecycle will review the claim process and answer questions 
regarding the payment structure. Participants are also welcome to provide feedback 
about the payment structure.  
 
The Plastic Market Development (PMD) Payment Structure Workshop will be: 

Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 
Time: 1:30 pm – 3:30 pm 
Zoom: Link to registration 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding the payment structure or workshop, please contact 
the Statistical Information Section at MarketInformation@CalRecycle.ca.gov or  
(916) 323-5778. 
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